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I categorically oppose this bill. This is an insult to the best method of voting in the 

USA. It is convenient, safe and works great. Oregon and its citizens should be proud 

to have the mail-in ballot system in place. Trying to dismantle this system is a move 

that goes against voting rights of all Oregonians. 


